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5th October 2023 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
 

Board games 
 

As part of our topic on Toys and Games we are having a board game day on Monday. Please can your 
child bring in a board game or card game from home. Please ensure the game is named so we know 
who the games belong to.  
 
The children need to be confident to explain to others how to play it so simple games are better than 
complicated ones, or alternatively, a game that the children are very familiar with.  
 
It must be a board game or a card game please. If you don’t own any of these types of games then 
don’t worry they will play other children’s games at school that day. Please do not bring in any 
electronic games.  
 
Please bring them into school on Monday 9th October.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
For Mrs Gabb and Mrs Leeper 
 
 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 


